
 

May 2013 

President   Sandy Stitt 
Vice President  Barb Zwick/Dee Hart 
Secretary   Margie Hoffmaster 
Treasurer   Kathy Strelko 
Asst. Secretary/Treasurer Debbie Mangas 
 

www.unitedquiltguild.org 

  
 

 

 

 

 
United Quilt Guild  
Minutes – May 7, 2013 
Submitted by Margie Hoffmaster 

Vice President, Dee Hart, brought the 
meeting to order. 50 people signed 
the attendance list. There were two 
guests present. The April minutes 
were approved as printed. Winnie 
Alek made a motion to accept the 
minutes and Lois Dunn seconded the 
motion.Beth Gallo made a motion to 
approve the April treasurer's report 
pending audit and Debbie Mangas 
seconded the motion. The motion was 
approved. 

ELECTIONS 

Dee Hart encouraged members to run 
for office and chair committee 
positions in the future. Don't let Kim 
Williams's 79 phone calls be in vain. 
Miriam Good moved that 
nominations be closed. Lois Dunn 
seconded the motion. Ballots were 
passed out by Kim. 

48 ballots were counted. The 
surprising results were: 
President - Dee Hart. 
Co-Vice President - Pat Patterson and 
Gayle Wanamaker 
Secretary - Sharon Walker 
Treasurer - Mary Durkin 
Asst. Sec/ Treas - Carolyn Clunk.  

 

 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 
Challenge 

For those participating in this year's 
challenge may drop off your 
challenge quilt the night of the quilt 
show drop off or at the June or July 
meetings. Pat Williams will be 
available all three times. You can also 
make arrangements with Pat for 
another more convenient time. For 
those entering your challenge quilt 
into the show please bring it the night 
of drop off, but make sure there is a 
note on the quilt specifying that it is a 
challenge quilt. 

2013 Quilt Show 

We are at crunch time!!!! The show 
is July 19 - July 21. Volunteers are 
needed !!! Committees that will need 
workers: Display (Pat Williams), 
garage sale (Nancy McKinley), lobby 
(Kathy Strelko), marketplace (Dee 
Hart, Colleen Spalding), and quilt 
raffle ticket sales. 

Go to our website to get a CLASS 
LIST and a SCHEDULE. Tell friends 
and neighbors. Besides the classes 
and lectures, there will be mini 
activities in the main display area. 
Loghurst will have a civil war and 
antique quilt display, Osnaburg Fiber 
Arts and the Modern Quilters will 
have demos, displays and lectures. 
Abe and Mary Lincoln impersonators 
will lecture and mingle with our 
guests. Salem's Trolley will make a 
regular loop from our show to other 
Salem activities on Saturday. Lois 
Dunn donated a portion of the trolley 
fee and the show treasury paid for a 
portion. The trolley will run with a 
docent on Sunday to Salem 

Underground Railroad sites at a cost 
of $10 per person. 

Raffle Tickets - Please turn in your 
money for raffle tickets to Jennifer 
Greenleaf soon. If you absolutely 
possitively cannot sell your tickets 
please turn in the unsold tickets as 
well. There will be 3 incentive prizes 
awarded for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place 
ticket sales. 

Registration - Registration forms are 
on the website and Kim Williams will 
have forms on the sign in table. 
Registration deadline is June 
10,2013. 

Quilt Appraisals - many times 
available. $25 for a verbal appraisal 
and $45 for a written one. Bring any 
information you have about your quilt 
to the appraisal. 

Quilt Show Meeting - The next quilt 
show meeting will be at the Salem 
Senior Housing condo club house at 
996 W. Perry St. The meeting will 
start at 6:30 PM on Monday, May 20. 
Meetings will be on the third Monday 
of the month. 

Marketplace - The Marketplace 
Committee is asking for donations of 
whatever you want to make. A dozen 
would be appreciated. 

Upcoming dates include: May 21 and 
June 4. This is a good time to finish 
previously started projects as well. 

Meet us at Salem Presbyterian 
Church 10 a.m. – 4 p.m. Bring your 
basic sewing supplies. Watch emails 
for supply details. 

Be there or be Square!! 
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Little Quilt Auction - Make about 
28” on a side, labeled with the maker, 
date and place, reason for making and 
any other information you want to 
add. A couple of folks are making 
table runners, placemats and other 
such items. Can’t wait to see them 
all! Please, Let’s make this the BEST 
LQA yet! 

Charity Quilts 

 Sue Elze and Nannette Lunger will 
be combining efforts for the baby, 
oncology and VA quilts. There are 
many quilts that need quilted. These 
are good practice quilting pieces for 
those of you who want to improve 
your skills. Nanette Lunger has new 
piecing patterns for these quilts. A 
mini workshop will be scheduled in 
the future to learn this new technique. 
All of the finished quilts were shown. 
Fleece donations are always 
appreciated. 1 1/4 yards per quilt will 
back one quilt. Winnie Alek donated 
fleece to the committee. Two names 
were drawn for Charity participation 
prizes. Barb Unger and Pam Sullivan 
were the lucky winners. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
UQG 

20th Anniversary Tote Bags  

If you would like a tote bag, see Pat 
Patterson. The bags are $17.00 
prepaid. Please make the checks to 
United Quilt Guild. We can order 
them as we receive requests, no 
minimum number. 

UQG 20th Anniversary 

Two names were drawn for prizes. 
Winners were Bobbi Howard and 
Winnie Alek.  

Day Group 

The Day Group will meet at the 
Salem Presbyterian Church every 
other Friday around 9 A.M -4PM.The 
next day group meeting will be Mayl 
17. Contact Debbie Mangas at 330-
538-2186 if interested. 

Appliqué Group 

The Applique Group meets on the 
third Wednesday of each month at 
7:00 P.M. at Beth Gallo’s house in 
Lisbon. Contact Beth at 330-424-
7024 or bgallo_700@yahoo.com. 

Newsletter Info Deadline 

Please send newsletter information to 
Margie Hoffmaster one week after 
the monthly meeting at 
margiehoff@yahoo.com 

Book Orders Chairperson 
Needed  

Sally Hays is resigning from this 
position. Anyone interested please 
contact Sandy Stitt or Dee Hart. 

May Program 

May - Understanding fabric. 
Presented by Pat Patterson, Miriam 
Good and Lynn Stiles. Thank you for 
the interesting program. 

TREASURER'S REPORT 
Balance (4-9-13)                   $1761.40 
 Income                                +      22.00 
     Anniversary         $17.00 
     Membership            5.00 
                                  $22.00 
 Expenses                               -   126.26 
     Anniversary       $126.26________ 
Balance (5-14-13)                 $1657.14 
 Kathy Strelko, Treasurer 

 

QUILT SHOW TRS. RPT. 
 

Beg Bal 4-10-13          2256.06 
 
End Bal 5-15-13                     3301.29 
Margie Hoffmaster, show treasurer 

 

EVENTS CALENDAR 

May 21, 2013 
4:30 PM – 8:00 PM 
Charity Quilts 
THOUSANDS OF BOLTS 
McClurg Road, Boardman 

May 21,2013 
UFO 9:30 AM 
Marketplace Workshop 
Salem Presbyterian Church 
10AM-4PM 

June 4, 2013 
9:30 AM -UFO and  
Marketplace Workshop 
meeting 6:30 PM 
Program: Nonie McDevitt 
computers,quilting & you 

June 10.2013 
quilt registration deadline 
Kim Williams 

July 2, 2013 
UFO 9:30 AM 
Marketplace Workshop 
Meeting 6:30 PM 
Program:Nonie McDevitt 
computers and quilting 

July 15, 2013 
quilt drop off 
Salem Presbyterian Church 
5PM - 8PM 

July 18 
Quilt Show Set Up 

 


